
Peek at the Week 
Nursery— 15th December 2023 

Learning 
Personal, Social & Emotional Development 

We have been talking about how 
important it is to use a tissue to 
blow our noses and then to wash 
our hands. This will help us not to 
spread germs. 

Communication & Language Development 

We have been listening to the 
Christmas story: the birth of 
baby Jesus. We have been   
retelling the story with our    
nativity characters.                
We had fun singing and   
signing our festive songs with 

our families. It was lovely to welcome so many 
parents to our Xmas singalong. 

Physical Development 

We have been doing 
lots mark making and 
name writing as part of 
our Christmas crafts. 

We wish you and 
your families a 
very Happy Christmas and a 
peaceful New Year.  

We look forward to 
welcoming you 
back on Monday 
8th January 2024 

We have had a busy and exciting             
‘Christmassy week’ in 
Nursery. 

 

Autumn Term Significant Achievement Awards:  Kareem & Ellis 

Nursery rhyme of the week:                    We wish you a Merry Christmas  

 https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0qewOvtXo1A 

Contact us: nursery@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Next Week’s Word of the Week:   ‘Jingle Bells’ 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0qewOvtXo1A

